
LONDON, April 21, 2015 /PRNewswire/ --

ROYAL DUTCH SHELL PLC 

Royal Dutch Shell plc (the "Company")(NYSE: RDS.A) (NYSE: RDS.B) announces that it yesterday received notification from
Gerard Kleisterlee, a Non-executive Director of the Company, that he has acquired a total of 254 Royal Dutch Shell plc A shares
of Euro 0.07 through the Scrip Dividend Programme and a Dividend Reinvestment Plan as set out below.

   
    Transaction date    Number of A shares
    March 26, 2014 [A]            63
    June 25, 2014 [A]             60
    December 22, 2014 [B]         63
    March 20, 2015 [B]            68

[A] Scrip Dividend Programme

[B] Drip Reinvestment Plan

The prices paid for each transaction were as follows: March 26, 2014 ( 26.25); June 25, 2014 ( 29.86); December 22, 2014 (
26.25); March 20, 2015 ( 27.88).

The transactions took place in Amsterdam.
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